

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr.S.Bowsher



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

Football Clubs – Spring Term 2022

14th December 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

We will be continuing to run our Football Club with Mr Collins-Duncan (our Sports Coach) next term for children in Year groups 1 to 6. In order to avoid clashes with other after school clubs, the football club will run as follows:

Monday	Year 2	3.10pm to 4.15pm	spaces available = 20
Tuesday	Year 3	3.15pm to 4.15pm	spaces available = 24
Wednesday	Year 1	3.10pm to 4.15pm	spaces available = 20
Thursday	Year 4	3.15pm to 4.15pm	spaces available = 24
Friday	Year 5/6	3.15pm to 4.15 pm	spaces available = 40

As a school we are committed to making these extracurricular activities affordable and it will cost just £20 for the Spring term (11 weeks). Please be aware that we may have to cancel clubs due to various circumstances, such as sporting events with other schools. In these instances, we will be unable to refund parents.

Places will be limited and will be issued on a strictly first come, first served basis.

These clubs will commence on Monday 10th January and will run until Friday 1st April 2022.

You can only pay for this provision via our online payment system, ParentPay. Without payment your child will not get a place.

Football Club will go live on the ParentPay account at the end of school day today (4.00 pm).

This is a very popular club, so sign up quickly to avoid disappointment.

Before making payment, please ensure that you have selected the correct year group.

As this provision is paid for termly, if your child misses a session(s), for whatever reason, this will not be refunded.

Thank you for your continued positive feedback in regard to our Football Clubs.

Mr S Bowsher Headteacher

